
The CT residents have felt increased taxed burdens for years.  Instead of being fiscally prudent, the 
answer is to constantly increase taxes which is unacceptable and burdensome for the seniors in the 
state, as well as the young population who are trying to make it work for themselves, as they find 
employment and purchase homes and start families.  I have witnesses friends who have reached 
retirement years, sell what they have and move to more fiscally responsible states where life is more 
affordable.  This is happening as they are leaving their families being, including children and 
grandchildren.  I personally know of 4 families who have done this! 
 
It is only a matter of time, when these children and grandchildren feel the burden of these taxes and are 
find themselves taxed out of this state as well.   
 
Please reconsider these taxes and let’s stop taxing and punishing those who have contributed to the 
state for all these years.  Both my husband and I have had to cut back our lifestyle and live with less, it is 
time the state does the same! 
 

Dale Burns 
Emergency Department  

80 Jefferson Street 

Suite 1W, Room 136 

dburns01@ccmckids.org  

Phone 860-837-5403 

Cell 860-384-2475 

Pager 220-1940 
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